
 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

On August 18th, the Homestead Harmonizers led worship with 90 people attending the service. The catered picnic 
following went well and the food was good. 

 

Sunday School starts on September 8th. 

 

The youth had a good time in Colorado. Vacation Bible School had an Olympic theme. 

 

Doris is looking to start an evening Bible study for women. 

 

Warren’s Table served 112 on July 23rd.  We serve next on September 3rd. 

 

We are participating in the Big Give Gage on September 12th fund going to the Sweet Dreams Ministry. The theme is 
a book and a blanket. 

 

The next stated meeting is September 16th at 6:45pm. 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS:  Bruce Greenwell; Ellen Greenwell; Connie Dake; Diane Mayer; Norma Jean McNamee; and Gayle 
Eskra. 

  

Also: Shannon Fanning; Steve Arneal; Hope Johns (Maxie Arneal’s great granddaughter); Imogene Johnson (Connie 
Dake’s sister); Norma Mitschler (Frank’s sister); Janet Parde and Alyssa Lock (Kristin Jurgens' granddaughter). 

 

Our sympathy is with the family and friends of Judy Prebyl who passed away on August 6. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
                 
 

Westminster Guild 
 

 
 
 
    Westminster Guild will meet Monday, September 
9th, at 4:30 p.m. in the church parlor for a pot-luck 
supper and fellowship.  All women of the church 
and friends are welcome. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Shirley Mitschler    4 

 
Barbara Harrison  10 

 
Andy Carothers  14 

 
Savannah Bolli  20 

 
Shirley Haner   26 

 
 



 

 

 

PW will meet the 3rd Thursday of each month starting on September 19. The business meeting will be at 9:30 a.m. 

and Bible Study at 10:00 a.m.  

 

The Lunch Bunch will meet in October, the Christmas tea in December, February, April, and June (birthday offering). 
Time and place to be announced. 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 

 
Sunday School for children and youth will begin Sunday, September 8, at 9:30 a.m.   

Meet in Fellowship Hall. 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

What a great response from our church members who answered a call to help with picking up and carrying groceries 

into the Little Pantry storage room.  Members that helped were Julie Hay, Renee Jones, Don Harmon, Doris Martin, 

Neil McConnell, Gene and Fran Martin.  Renee Jones, Julie Hay, and Rita McGuire spent time in the afternoon 

checking off the items and putting them on the shelves.  Thank you because it is a tedious job (they do it with a 

smile)! 

A special shoutout to Gene Martin for helping fill the Little Pantry on Saturdays and Sundays! 

Thank you to all the members that continue to donate to the Little Pantry! 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


